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Effective January 1, 2016, both the use and sale of expanded polystyrene (Styrofoam®) food service products 

and polystyrene loose ill packaging (packing peanuts) are prohibited in Montgomery County. 
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Time to Change. Goodbye Polystyrene...

For more information, visit www.montgomerycountymd.gov/recycling or call 3-1-1 or (240) 777-0311.

Montgomery County, Maryland – Department of Environmental Protection

Division of Solid Waste Services

Waste Reduction and Recycling Section

Plan ahead. Start using recyclable 
alternatives today!


